
 
 

 
 
 
 
March 28, 2018 
 
 
STARS Steering Committee 
Association for the Advancement of Sustainability in Higher Education 
2401 Walnut Street, Suite 102 
Philadelphia, PA 19103 
 
To Whom It May Concern: 
 
I am pleased to submit this letter of affirmation that the information presented for 
Lehigh University’s STARS Exemplary Credit IN-18 is complete and accurate to the 
best of my knowledge. This letter affirms that I reviewed the pre-submission 
report, provided feedback and am satisfied with the final report content.   
 
 
Please let me know if you have any questions. 
 
 
 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Miki Sankary, LEED AP 
Development Associate 
Development & Alumni Relations 
Lehigh Universit​y 
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